
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 11, 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you at Wildern Fest next week.  Here are a few reminders 

before you come back onto the School Site next week: 

 

- Wildern Fest is taking place in the Piazza on Thursday 24th June 2021 between 4.00pm and 

5.30pm 

- Use both the main school entrance and the d.@rt entrance to walk onto site to stop 

congestion 

- Head straight to the Piazza using the outside entrance when you arrive 

- Register with staff and use the hand sanitiser 

- Do not enter any of the buildings. Government guidelines state that Leavers Events must 

take place outside 

- You may use the toilets in Block 2 only 

- You will be able to collect your hoodie, yearbook, prom ticket and drop off any uniform or 

revision guides. This can happen at any point during the festival so do not rush and create 

big queues 

- There is a selection of snacks and treats available to you, please queue up at the food 

stations to collect it. You must not share your food with anyone else 

- The rain will not spoil our day so in true festival spirit please wear your wellies and a 

waterproof if it is raining 

 

Please complete a lateral flow test on the evening of Wednesday 23rd June and report your result 

to Wildern via this google form. 

 

If you haven’t already please confirm your attendance using this link. We will have a register for you 

to sign in at the entrance. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Miss H Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBuIOhKA5UApY2NVg3-H1jWoFnGyIjUwlGT6jAyqDKNAKYOA/viewform
https://forms.gle/FX5UA5gCYxeHrUH77

